
Dear Anthea,

I can confirm we have received your letter of acceptance. However, it is necessary that you submit 
an updated financial plan. This is because you did not receive the full amount you applied for. We 
are awaiting the first payment until we have heard from you.

Kind regards,

Marianne Ose Askvik 
Spesialrådgjevar
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